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Comments: I am so thankful that the Forest Service is doing this project. I hope you are quick about getting this

project done, before it ends up burning up and being wasted. There are many other areas on the McCloud and

Mt. Shasta districts that need to be thinned before it ends up looking like the hat creek area and we totally lose

our remaining LSR. These projects also create good paying jobs for many local families. 

 

Thank you for your time, 

Keith Darrah Jr. 


